From: Reifman, David 
Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2016 12:41 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Fw: Richard Driehaus party

Hi Steve.  I attended this event last night.  Thank you. 

 
From: Reifman, David 
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2016 12:39 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Richard Driehaus party
 

Steve – I have been invited with my wife to Richard Driehaus’ summer party in Lake Geneva (no lodging involved).    I believe this would qualify as an official invitation, as many preservationists and related advocates attend along with others with whom I would normally interact in an official capacity.  Just confirming no issue with my doing this.  Thank you

 

David L. Reifman
Commissioner

City of Chicago

Department of Planning and Development

